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REAPPOINTMENT OF JERRY GARNER, MURIEL BRUNO, AND NANCY HODGES TO THE
CITIZENS' BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE

NOTE: Mr. Garner, Mrs. Bruno, and Mrs. Hodges has served on the committee since February 2018. Each has
requested to continue serving on this committee.

ACTION: (Approve - Deny) Reappointment of Jerry Garner, Muriel Bruno, and Nancy Hodges to serve as
regular members of the Citizens' Budget Advisory Committee with terms to expire April 2022.
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